Board of Assessors Meeting ......... September 11, 2012 ....... 4:00PM @
Present: Tim Brady, Nick Bono and Cindy Eagar Board and Ken Hull, Assessor

Chairman Tim Brady motion and Cindy Eagar second to begin the meeting at 4:00pm.
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Open Meeting Law: 1200740 &

The Board received a letter from the Attorney General Office requesting copies of the June 22, 2012 meeting. Mr.

Hull called the office and notified them of the error. They were to send a letter to rescind previous request. The

Board never received the letter, therefore, requested Ken to send a letter informing the Attorney General’s Office

of the error in the meeting date.

Conflict of Interest Law:

The Board was given a handout of the laws pertaining to conflict of interest while on a Board for the Town. Mr.
Hull advised the Board to review the material and to sign the acknowledgment that they received the materials.
These forms will be given to the Town Clerk.

Tim Brady noted a meeting on September 24, 2012 at 7:00 p.m. to discuss legal topics pertaining to members of
the Town boards. Mr. Brady and Mr. Bono said they would go to the meeting.

Motor Vehicle Abatement Reports:
FY11-561.78
FY12 - $3,458.30
The Board has reviewed and signed report Unanimous.

MV Recommitments:
FY1995 - $26.25
FY1996 - $25.00
The Board has reviewed and signed report Unanimous.

Boat Commitment:
FY2013 - $26,740.00
The Board has reviewed and signed report Unanimous.

Approval of Minutes:

June 13, 2012 executive session minutes, a motion was made to amend the minutes and will approve
them for the next meeting. Unanimous

June 19, 2012 executive session minutes, a motion was made to amend the minutes and will approve
them for the next meeting. Unanimous

July 24, 2012 — a motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes. Unanimous
Next Meeting Scheduled to be 9/18/12 4:00 p.m.
The meeting was adjourned at 4:30pm.

Respectfully Submitted

Micah Gilmore, Recording Secretary



